
From: Fischer, Alex
To: Scan, OGCC
Subject: FW: YCF XOM 2-35-1 - Update
Date: Tuesday, October 12, 2010 7:58:20 AM
Attachments: YCF XOM 2-35-1.jpg

YCF XOM 2-35-1 - End Point Looking SE.jpg
YCF XOM 2-35-1 - Pathway Looking NW.jpg
YCF XOM 2-35-1 - Pipe Fixed in Dirt Area.jpg
YCF XOM 2-35-1 - Spill Path.jpg
YCF XOM 2-35-1 - Intermittent Drainage Pathway Looking NW.jpg
YCF XOM 2-35-1 - Spill Path in Intermittent Drainage Looking SE.jpg

Amber,
 
Can you upload the email below and attached photos to Tracking Number 2521433?
 
Thanks
Alex
 

From: Haddock, Reed [mailto:RHaddock@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 2010 10:26 AM
To: Fischer, Alex
Cc: Winters, Edward
Subject: YCF XOM 2-35-1 - Update
 
Alex:
 
The second round of samples were taken October 4, 2010 and I hope to see results Thursday or
Friday.  After BOPCO’s own site visit and photo documentation of the spill area we met with Ed
Winters (DOW) on October 5, 2010.  Based on the produced water release from the underground
pipeline we told Ed that BOPCO did discuss treating the soil in place with Olsson Associates.  We
experience no smell of hydrocarbon when walking the spill area.  Olsson Associates indicated this
area may be “ideal for a bioremediation enhancing amendment” and indicated that “mixing
gypsum into the soil will decrease the amount of soil dispersion caused by the sodium”.  BOPCO
feels this is the way to go and hopefully the second sampling results will show decreased levels of
TPH, benzene, and SAR.  I have attached 7 photos of the area.  I will let you know once I hear from
the Corp. 
 
Reed 
 
Reed Haddock
Regulatory Analyst
BOPCO, L.P.
9949 Oswego Street, Suite 200
Parker, CO 80134
Phone: (303) 799-5080 x 318
Cell: (720) 544-3267
Fax: (303) 799-5081 
Email:  rhaddock@basspet.com
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